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International team of history educators finish project on 
the history of migrants 

THE HAGUE, AUGST 31st 2011. A team of educators from over 20 countries have finished the 
‘Discovering Diversity’ Project in August 2011. This project has focused on the history of migrants in the 
Euro-Mediterranean area. The project team has worked on the development of a methodology that 
helps history and civic teachers to connect the individual history of students to the local and larger 
history of migration in the Euro-Med region.  

The educational material developed in this project is now available at www.discoveringdiversity.eu. The 
material will be the first content to be included in the Historiana website, which offers the first real 
alternative to the idea of a European history textbook. Several training sessions for educators are 
planned in 2011 and 2012. Professionals in history or history education are invited to help with the 
testing of the material from Discovering Diversity or to express interest in the development of more 
material.  

 

 
 
Left: The team during a presentation at the last session in Istanbul in January 2011. 
Middle: Yosanne Vella gives a workshop on using visual sources during the second workshop in Hungary in June 2010.  
Right: The author’s and editing team during at the start of the project in Berlin in January 2010. 
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